
Subject: Urgent Action Needed: Addressing Issues with the Mendocino County Airport Land Use 
Commission 

Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

We write to express deep concern about the Mendocino County Airport Land Use Commission's current 
challenges, particularly the shortage of commissioners. Recent reductions in the Mendocino County 
Planning Commission have left vacancies, hindering the commission's ability to achieve a quorum and 
preventing vital project reviews and endangering our airports. 

This situation is deeply troubling and threatens the Ukiah Municipal Airport and our region's economic 
growth. We urgently request decisive action to rectify this issue. While we acknowledge the existing 
settlement agreement with the City of Willits, negotiations for a new agreement should be expedited to 
promptly restructure the Airport Land Use Commission.  Please direct County Council’s office prioritize 
these negotiations and resolve this situation. 

Your prompt attention to this matter is crucial for safeguarding our airports and the economic well-
being of our community. We appreciate your swift resolution and commitment to addressing these 
pressing issues. 

Sincerely, 

  

Mendocino County Airport Land Use Commission 

 


